
	

Patient Face Mask Requirement Notice 

Beginning Monday, May 11th, 2020, All Addiction Medical 
Solutions facilities are requiring all patients and visitors to 
wear a face covering or mask to help slow the spread of 
COVID-19. 

Patients and visitors are asked to bring their own face 
covering or mask to wear.  

If a patient or visitor does not have a mask, AMS will make 
every effort to provide one based on current supply 
availability. If there is limited or no availability to provide a 
face mask patients will be turned away until proper face 
covering is obtained. 

This updated masking guidance is based on 
recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention (CDC) and consultation with AMS Public 
Health Consultant .  

Addiction Medical Solutions continues to assess and 
prioritize personal protective equipment needs to ensure 
the safety of its staff, patients and visitors. 

CDC provides guidance on how to make a cloth mask and 
wear it properly. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html	

	


